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The Rotary Club of Kelowna Sunrise, via the HIP Committee, continues to support the Ki-
Low-Na Friendship Society (KFS).  In recent years, members of the HIP Committee have 
volunteered at such KFS events as the Elder’s Lunches and the Turtle Island Festivals. 
  
This year, we will be actively involved with the National Truth and Reconciliation Day event 
(September 29, 2022) by hosting an information table.  This information table will have 
available copies/links to the 94 Calls to Action, reference lists of books (which HIP has read 
through on-going book studies) and information related to the “Next Steps for Walking the 
Reconciliation Path” group (made up of representatives from Kelowna Sunrise Rotary – HIP 
Circle, City of Kelowna Cultural Services, Central Okanagan United Church, Okanagan 
Regional Library and Amnesty International). 
  

 
  



 
  
KFS also provides a valuable support to the HIP Committee in realizing its purpose of self-
education and community relationship building (noting that partnering and collaboration are 
specifically identified in the Truth and Reconciliation Commission’s “Calls to Action”). 
  

 


